
 
Friday 21st November 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 3 invite you to their fantastic performance of ‘The Match Girl’s 
Christmas.’ We will be performing on Wednesday 17th December at Shirley 
Baptist Church (next door to the Little Italy Bistro). We would love it for you all 
to be there as we have been working really hard to put on an excellent show! 
 
The performance will commence at 7pm and we estimate that it will go on for 
about an hour and 15 minutes. We would like children to be dropped of at 
6:15 in order to get ready for the performance and to give you enough time to 
pop home if needed.  
 
At present, we can only offer 3 tickets per child on a first come, first served 
basis. If you require more tickets, we will try, wherever possible, to provide 
you with this once everyone has received their 3 tickets. Tickets will cost £1 
each to help to cover the cost of the venue. Any profit made from the tickets 
will be donated to the homeless charity, Shelter.  
 
If you are unable to make the evening performance, we will be doing a dress 
rehearsal during the day. Please contact your child’s class teacher if you 
would like to come to this performance instead.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 3 Team. 
 

 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________ Class:__________ 
 
 
 
I require one/two/three tickets for the performance on Thursday 12th 
December.  
 
If possible, I would like an additional _______ tickets. 
 
Signed:…………………………………………. 


